
McDonald’s  Store  Manager
Robbed  at  Hathaway  Road
Restaurant
This  morning  at  approximately  9am  the  manager  of  the
McDonald’s Restaurant located at 159 Hathaway Rd. was robbed
at gunpoint. She was not injured. This took place as she was
entering her vehicle in the parking lot. An undisclosed amount
of money was taken.

Preliminary information at this times describes the suspects
as both being black males in their 20’s. They were last seen
leaving  the  scene  in  a  possible  silver  colored  Ford
Taurus. The vehicle was last seen heading easterly on Hathaway
Rd.

Anyone with information is asked to contact Detective Macaila
Saunders at 508-991-6300 ext. 128.
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